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MAY 7, 2020

Wheatland County
Hwy 1, R.R. 1, Strathmore AB T1P 1J6

Dear Wheatland County Council and CAO,

The WRC Board met on Tuesday April 21, 2020 at which time servicing the people of Redland was a topic of
discussion. At this time, services to residents in Redland was not part of the tender packages to contractors,
but can be added as an addendum at a later time.

We understand that Redland is not considered a hamlet of the County and as such servicing the residents
that live there will take some consideration and discussions with those residents who would like to receive
water from the pipeline going to Rosebud.

One discussion point that WRC needs to have with the County is in regards to who will be billing the
Redland residents; are they considered rural hook ups and so will be WRC customers, or will the County be
billing the residents directly as you do Rosebud, and Gleichen?

As for the actual connection off the main line, at this point WRC is suggesting there be two stubs, one placed
on either side of the road going through Redland. This would allow us all more time to plan the best way to
service those who want to connect and the costs associated with the connections.

We look forward to working with Wheatland County to discuss and plan the best possible servicing options

for the residents of Redland. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Leah Jensen

GENERAL MANAGER



